March 12, 1969

Avalanche Journal Publishing Company
305 west 9th
Amarillo, Texas 79101

Re: Shut-in well
Gentlemen:
We note from recent production reports that the subject well
has not been producing. Therefecre, unless notified otherwise
by Form C-127, the well involved will receive no allowable
beginning April, 1969.

White Ranch Siluro Devonian
White Ranch #1-E, 34-11-29

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District No. II
WAG: jw






